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ALC Application Fees 
As of September 30th, 2020, ALC Application fees will be split evenly between 
the local government and the ALC. The remittance of fees for applications 
submitted to local governments prior to September 30th, 2020, needs to comply 
with the legislation in affect at the time the application was received by the local 
government. The ALC has developed an Application Fee Table (attached) to help 
clarify the submission and remittance of fees to local governments and the ALC 
based on the date the application is submitted to the local government. 
  
Exclusion Applications 
As of September 30, 2020, the provision for a landowner to make an exclusion 
application will be removed and only a local or first nations government, or a 
prescribed body may make an application. Note that landowners will still be able 
to make applications for all other application types. I’ve attached two helpful 
documents, an Exclusion Application Guide for local governments and a series of 
FAQs we compiled after hosting out policy lab. 
  
Manufactured Home Extension 
The Ministry of Agriculture has extended the deadline to receive all required 
authorizations for a manufactured home for family to July 31, 2021 (OIC 
attached). 
  
Statutory Right of Way Notification 
As of September 30, 2020, registration of statutory rights of way on ALR lands 
will require notification to the ALC (further details attached). 
  
  
  
 


